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        15th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parking Issues 

 

Please remember that parents and carers should not be parking in the school car park unless they 

have been given permission by Mrs Disney. 

 

To keep our children safe we ask that all parents that have permission are considerate in their 

parking and continue to use the highway code whist on site by not parking on corners/bends please 

do not park blocking the zebra crossing at the front of the school and do not obstruct other vehicles. 

 

For those parents who are continuing to shield and are using the car park can we ask that when you 

arrive to collect your child in the afternoon use the entire length of the front of the school to park do 

not block the zebra crossing and park so that vehicles can still get passed.   Please do not get out of 

your car your child will be brought to you.  If there is no space for you to park when you arrive please 

wait alongside the bushes by the entrance until a space becomes available. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Head Teacher 
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